
 

PRIMARY SEVEN SOUVENIR ISSUE 
ON SALE JUNE 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

The Outlook is delighted to announce that it is publishing a special primary seven souvenir edition in June 2024, 

marking your son or daughter’s all-important last days at school. 

This special supplement will feature full colour pictures of primary seven classes from schools across the area. I 

am sure you will agree that this will be popular and we are delighted to be able to offer you the chance to pre-order 

the paper through your child’s school for only £1.50 each. 

For every copy ordered we will donate 20p to the School Fund. 

These copies will be delivered direct to the school for your child to bring home. 

We would be grateful if you would return the attached order form, complete with the number of copies 
required and your payment, to your child’s teacher no later than Friday 3rd May. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
Matthew Dawson 
Editor 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 

PUPIL’S NAME 

 

NUMBER OF COPIES REQUIRED  

(£1.50 EACH) 

 

TOTAL PAYMENT DUE TO 

SCHOOL 

   

 

 

 

* PAYMENT METHOD CASH ONLY 

 
PLEASE COMPLETE & RETURN TO YOUR PRIMARY SEVEN TEACHER NO LATER THAN 

Friday 3rd May 2024 


